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A message from Earnest Winston, Acting Superintendent

As you know, the CMS Board announced that Dr. Wilcox has resigned effective
August 2nd. Earnest Winston is serving as Acting Superintendent.

Mr. Winston has been part of CMS for 15 years. He taught English at Vance
High School, and has served in several administrative roles including Chief of
Staff, and most recently as Chief Community Engagement Officer.

Our work for CMS students continues without interruption. We have a strong
staff leaders in place. That leadership team created the 2024 strategic plan
called What Matters Most, based on the Board's goals. We are all eager to
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implement that plan.

We will be ready for the 2019-20 school year! 

Help plan the NEW
Briarwood Academy
A brand new Briarwood Academy
building will open in fall 2021.
Planning for the school is just
beginning. CMS is hosting
a Community Engagement
Meeting on  Thursday, July 25
from 6-7 pm, at Briarwood
Academy, 1001 Wilann Drive (just off
The Plaza). 
Please join us!

Please forward this email to friends.

Carol Sawyer
CMS Board of Education, District 4
980-292-0554 (text and voice)
carole.sawyer@cms.k12.nc.us
Twitter - Facebook 
@Sawyer4School
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